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Daisy Class

This Week
We have continued to 

explore our new book, 'The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar' by 
Eric Carle. We have learnt a 
new song called, 'Put Your 

Thinking Cap On.' In Forest 
Fun we looked for bugs and 

explored the pond!

Maths 
We have learnt a new word 
- 'symmetrical' and had a 

go at making our own 
symmetrical butterflies. 

We played some caterpillar 
dice games too. 

Class photographs
Our school photographer 

will be in school on Tuesday 
8th & Wednesday 9th June 
to take a picture of all the 
children together. It's a 

lovely way to mark the end 
of their time in Nursery.

Thank you
Thank you for another great half 

term. The children have been 
wonderful - we can not believe 

there is only one half term left! 
We hope you have an enjoyable 
week. Please share a picture or 
two of what you get up to on 

Tapestry!

Donations
We are running low on playdough 
ingredients again. If you could 

possibly donate either: a bag of 
plain flour, a tub of cream of 

tartar OR a bag of salt, we would 
be very grateful. Smart Price 

items are perfect! Thank you :) 

After Half Term
We will be reading the 

story 'Dear Zoo', written 
by Rod Campbell. We will 

also be starting to explore 
the school a little bit more 
- looking at the Reception 

classrooms and talking 
about new teachers. 

 

Check out our new ‘Star 
Work’ board. We will 
change it each Friday   


